
 

 
October 1, 2017 
 
Public Disclosure Commission 
PO Box 40908 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
Dear Public Disclosure Commission: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the complaint filed by Glen Morgan (case# 25503).  
 
The report that Mr. Morgan references was filed timely, on 5/10/2017 with confirmation number 
100760054. It was later amended to include $43.37 in credit card fees that were accidentally 
omitted from the report. That report was amended on 6/10/2017. However, the initial report was 
filed timely and the material change on the amended report was less than $50. 
 
On his alleged Violation 2, the website has a clear “Paid for by Krystal Marx” disclaimer at the 
bottom (see screenshot below) and the donate page has the address disclaimer at the bottom. At 
times when you use web templates it is difficult to hard code changes in pre-set footers so we 
included address information elsewhere, like on her donate page and included copies of literature 
on her website that also has proper and full disclaimer information. We understand the PDC is 
under the process of clarifying disclaimer rules for Facebook pages which has not previously 
been included in requiring disclaimer information. After consultation with Kurt Young of the 
PDC recently, we’ve added disclaimer information until they settle the matter. 
 
From Krystal’s home page: 
 

 
 
 
From Krystal’s Donation page: 



 
 
Additional places that contain the disclaimer: from Krystal’s “Get Involved Page” 

 
 
The HERE link goes to:   



https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/72118c_4d51378c861340aa9e87696eaa237b32.pdf where you 
can see additional disclaimer information. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jason Bennett, Treasurer 
Friends of Krystal Marx 
 


